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MANSFIELD TOWNSHIP ENVIRONMENTAL COMMISSION 

Special Meeting 

Monday, September 23, 2019 – 6:35 p.m. 

 

Call to Order: 

The September 23
rd

, 2019 Special  Meeting of the Environmental 

Commission was called to order by Dottie Wirth at 6:35 p.m. at the 

Mansfield Township Municipal Building.  Everyone present participated in 

the Pledge of Allegiance. 

 

Flag Salute: 

 

Open Public Meetings Statement: 

Adequate Notice has been provided for this Special Meeting and has been 

posted on the Official Bulletin Board of the Township Of Mansfield, noticed 

to the Burlington County Times and the Trenton Times on September 23, 

2019 and filed with the Municipal Clerk of the Township of Mansfield, 

notice of which contained the date, time, place and purpose of this meeting. 
 
ROLL CALL     
Dorothy Wirth-present Robert Tallon-present  Serra Gungor-present 

Jack Kelly-present Daniel Caldwell-present Frederick D. Cain, Liaison 

Robert Harrison-absent Frederick D. Cain-present Robert J. Higgins, Liaison 

Mark Clark-present Todd Kokotajlo-present  

 

  

NEW BUSINESS:    

 

1. Planning and Zoning Board Application re: 1177 Jacksonville-

Hedding Rd., Bl. 43, Lot 2.04 

 

Dan Caldwell and the board have reviewed the application and unanimously 

have agreed that the waiver for the EIS cannot be granted. Although partial 

waiver for the up and downstream sampling will be given.  Also, because of 

the nature of the business, there are concerns as to the potential use of 

chemicals, pesticides, fertilizer, and potential green house, the applicant 

needs to provide more information as to the plan for running and operation 

of the flower shop business. 

 

Further, the board is concerned about the applicant’s plans as to the septic, 

set up and usage.  Question 18 on the application asks if the applicant 

proposes a well and septic system was answered “NO”.  Applicant needs to 

address this further.  What will be washed out from the flower shop? What 

will the applicant use to clean containers?  Which chemicals will be used? 
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Bob Tallon made a motion to have Dan Caldwell advise the Planning Board 

of the above mentioned concerns with regard to this application.  Mark Clark 

seconded the motion. The remaining members approved the motion. The 

motion passed. 

 
Public Comment: 

 

None 

 

Motion for adjournment:      Motion to adjourn was made at 7:05 p.m. by Bob Tallon 

and seconded by Mark Clark.    All present members approved and the motion passed.   

 

Respectfully prepared and submitted:  

 

__________________    

Yaga Erwin, Secretary              


